
Mrs.Deakins-

We are still having difficulty tracing the. films. Can you 

supply me with the data asked for in this letter to fr.Culver? 

JRR 

• 



EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY 

ROCHESTER 4 , N.Y 

Mr. L. W. Culver 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Culver: 
-

May 10, 1944 

Thank you for your recent letter about some Cine-
Kodak Film for Lt. Amon Carter, Jr. of pictures taken in 
Africa. While we have made a preliminary check of our 
records without success, w.e believe more inf·orma tion would 
be required before we can make a very thorough search for 
the pictures in question. 

It would be essential to know the exact size and 
type of film Lt. Carter used, an exact mailing date when 
the film was forwarded from Africa, the number of rolls, 
and the address he gave at the time of mailing. 

Also, whenever a return address is left off film 
packages, or becomes unclear on the way, these pictures are 
entered on our unidentified film files. To check this 
possibility we must know the exact type of scenes or 
subjects Lt. Carter made. 

As we are eager to do everything possible to help 
you account for the film in question, we shall be glad to 
have you write again if we may be of further assistance. 

Yours very truly, 

TMAN KO 
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GE Mutch: MFM essing Service 


